
 
 

 

 

 

 
Dear Hon. Member,  

 

Re:  Public Service Club Response on COVID-19 

 

Following the recent outbreak of the COVID-19 (Coronavirus) and the subsequent directive from the government 

through H. E. the President, Hon. Uhuru Kenyata on Sunday, 15th March 2020, Board of Directors Public Service 

Club wishes to bring to your attention the following: 

 

1. We assure you that as a Club we have taken the necessary precautions as required by the government.  We 

have provided hand sanitizers at every entry point ie, Main Gate, Reception Entrance, Gym Reception.  
 

2. The following services and facilities shall be available:- 

 Gym (Cardio & weight lifting Machines room/Changing rooms) 

 Food and Beverage Services- (takeaways encouraged) 

 Field (Jogging) 

 Lawn Tennis 

 Badminton 

 Squash 
 

3. The following facilities and services shall remain closed until further notice:- 

 Steam & Sauna 

 Swimming Pool 

 Keep Fit Classes (Aerobics, Zumba) 

 Massage Services 

 No selling of Club Towels – (Members to carry their own towels) 

 Football, Basketball, Netball and Volleyball. 
 

4. We encourage our members to apply the following precautionary measures to yourself and your families:- 

 Frequently wash your hands with soap and water or clean your hands with alcohol based hand rub. 

 Maintain at least one meter between yourself and anyone who is coughing or sneezing 

 Avoid touching nose, eyes and mouth. 

 Make sure you or the people around cover mouth and nose with bent elbows or tissue when 

coughing or sneezing then dispose the used tissue immediately. 

 If you have fever, cough and difficulty in breathing seek medical care immediately. 

 Keep abreast with the latest information on COVID-19 Outbreak from credible sources such as the 

directives by the government through the Ministry of Health and World Health Organization 

(WHO).   

 

We assure you that as a club we are carefully and constantly monitoring the situation and will we will keep you 

updated on the Club’s response to the pandemic. 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

 

 
Antony I. Ng’ethe, 

General Manager. 


